Christianson, Eric

From: Jeremy and Melissa Wallace [melandjer@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2011 8:53 AM

To: Christianson, Eric

Subject: Brocach Pub-Monroe-{n Support Of

Hello,

We live in the Monroe-Dudgeon Neighborhood and we fully support the idea of a Brocach Pub across from
Trader Joes. The last thing we need on this street is another upscale designer store. Thank you.

Jeremy and Melissa Wallace
1820 Keyes Avenue
2949330




